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June 4, 1975

MEMORANDUM #121

TO: ALL GOVERNMENT CONTRACTING AGENCIES OF THE
FEDERAL GOVERNMENT AND THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

SUBJECT: Semi-Annual Enforcement Report

We have recently been requested by various contracting agencies to
delete from our Semi-Annual Enforczment Report issued pursuant to
section 5.7 (b) of Regulations, Part 5, the requirement for reporting
data on nonconstruction contracts subject to the Contract Work Hours
and Safety Standards Act.

Since this report serves as a tool for measuring the effectiveness
of enforcement activities with respect to labor standards on con-
struction contracts subject to the Davis-Bacon Act and the Related
Acts, it has been decided to delete all reporting requirements for
contracts other than construction contracts subject to such Acts.
Therefore, effective for reports due July 31, 1975, it will no longer
be necessary to file data for nonconstruction contracts subject to
the Contract Work Hours and Safety Standards Act. :

Additional changes in the report are being contemplated. A draft of
a revised form will be circulated among contracting agencies for
comments within the next few months.
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